
                              April 3, 2020  
 
Dear Faculty, Student and Staff members,  
 
                               President  
 
           Avoid non-essential outings (Attention)  
 
 It is our pleasure to welcome new faculty, students and staff members to JAIST in April.I 
hope everyone put effort into each study and research.  
 However, COVID-19 infection seems to be spreading in Ishikawa Pref. Especially new 
students get more opportunities to go out for preparing new life but please avoid 
*nonessential outings to prevent from spreading COVID-19 infection.  
 When you go out, please wear a mask, wash your hands and practice cough etiquette.  
 
*outings for resident registration, opening accounts, utilities procedure, and purchasing  
living supplies (foods, daily necessities)  are no problem. 


